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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM
TO:
            Mayor Marco Salvino, Sr. 


Vice-Mayor Albert C. Jones 
Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte
                     
Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Marc LaFerrier, Community Development Director 

Date:

February 25, 2016
RE:           
Presentation on Downtown Infrastructure Mapping and Assessment


Introduction and Background

The Community Development Department requsted an assessment of the infrastructure in the downtown area of the City.  The City’s consultants for infrastructure planning, Public Utility Management and Planning Services, Inc., along with Florida Atlantic University students, were utilized to compile nearly 2,000 datapoints on infrastructure owned by the City, or used by City residents, in the area between Stirling Road and Griffin Road, the railroad tracks and NE 1st Ave.  Water, sewer, stormwater, curbing, sidewalks, poles, lights, irrigation, trees and other facilities were noted using an app developed by FAU civil engineering students.  This app was used to gather the data along with photographs of the infrastructure.  All were input into GIS.  The infrastructure included an assessment of conditions and deficiencies.  Dr. Bloetscher will present the findings of the report.   
Recommendation
None at this time.  Staff will be requesting funds in future budgets to address the items noted herein.  We also suggest that the assessment be expanded incrementally to other sections of the City.   

